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This measure will reduce the amount of voters in our elections, disenfranchising 

lower income workers and those who live in rural areas who would struggle to get to 

a polling place on election day. There is no evidence of voter fraud in any way that 

would sway election results, and our current system of mail in voting is working very 

successfully, with a high turnout percentage in Oregon. Please follow the positive 

public opinion of our voting system and keep mail in voting in Oregon. Thank you! 


